
From: Linda Lyne 
Sent: January 15, 2018 9:28 AM 
To: Evelyn Eichenbaum <eeichenbaum@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Subject: Delegation / Aikens Rd 

 

Morning Evelyn.... 

As per our conversation for the above mentioned report. 

I'm informing you that Ron Ticchiarelli would like to have his time to speak on this report of the 

stated lots in his offer to purchase. 

Hoping this is sufficient information for him to be scheduled in your meeting. 

Thank you 

Linda / 

Ron Ticchiarelli 
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